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AIR FORCE ROTC CROSS
REGISTRATION
Cross Registration is available to students from ARCHE participating
schools. As a cross-town cadets students will participate in Air Force
ROTC activities at Georgia Tech every Tuesday and Thursday. Scholarship
opportunities are available to students from schools with Air Force
Education Service Agreements. Stipends and other incentives are
available to all students. Students graduating with a degree from their
home institution will receive a commission in the United States Air Force.
Contact the Detachment 165 Unit Admissions Officer at 404.894.4175 for
more information. For more information on the cross registration process
and ARCHE participating schools, visit www.atlantahighered.org.
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http://www.atlantahighered.org
http://www.afrotc.gatech.edu/

